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' CITY OF PROVIDENCE

THE PUBLIC SERVICE ENGINEER

112 Union Street, Providence, R. I. 02903
831-6500

July 10, 1973

Mr. Vincent Vespia
City Clerk
City Hall
Providence, Rhode Island

Dear Mr. Vespia:

I enclosed herewith the bill of the Narragansett Electric

Company for the month of June for the Street Lighting of the

City of Providence, in the amount of $ 79,336.47

JTC/jd

IN rAUGY
APPROMM

Very truly yours,

ohn fT. Crowley
Uti pity Inspector

inig Public Service Engineer


